
Initially, our main goal for our winter drive was to collect hats and gloves, 
but due to the amazing generosity from our community, we were able to 
collect even more items like jackets, sweaters, shalwar kameez, scarves, 

and more.
Thanks to all our sisters who took extra care and attention in ironing, 

packing and labeling the items neatly. 

Special thanks to Sr. Sidra Ali for leading the hats and gloves drive and Sr. 
Mishaal Panniwala for collecting jackets!
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Residents of Duquesne, Carnegie and Carriage Park received the items with assistance of 
Ansar of Pittsburgh




